
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Hello” from the Motor City: IMA Student Officers Attend the SLC in Detroit! 

From November 9th to November 11th the University of 
Scranton IMA Student Officers attended the IMA’s 2023 
Student Leadership Conference (SLC) in Detroit, MI.  This 
three-day event focused on providing students from around the 
world with the opportunity to learn about the latest trends in the 
profession, network with professionals, meet with recruiters, and 
enhance their leadership skills.  It was a great experience to leave 
campus and travel to the airport for this event! 

Our student officers started 
their experience by attending 
the Career Showcase where 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Questions? Feel free to email Professor Ashley Stampone at Ashley.stampone@scranton.edu  
Follow us: uofs_ima 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

February 3rd:  2024 Case Competition Deadline  

February 6th:  Scholarships Presentation  
11:30 – 12:30, BRN 228 

March 7th – 21st:  Easter Basket Drive 

March 19th:           IMA Student Officer Application 
Deadline 

March 19th:          


